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1)3 .TANUAKY IMIOCKKDINGS.

exprossiug tlioraselvcH in favor of tho proposed chaiigo to tlio 24-liour

notation of time, is hh followH, viz.

:

1. rreaideutH, Vice-Presidents and Geueriil Managt is .

.

135

2. Genera] Snperinf(indents '•'7

3. Hnporiutendents 114

4. General TratKe Managers 12

5. Engineers 65

Total 403

Tlie UbiauK'ite length of railway with which these olHcers are con-

nected is estimated at al>ont 140 Ono miles. A list, revised np to the

present date, of rsiilway managers in favor of the new notation of time

is appended. (See Appendix No. 2.)

From these facts it is plain that the proi)osal to adopt the 24-

honr notation in tlie working of railways on this continent, meets

with general concnrrence, and obvionsly what is required on the part

of those who are responsiUle for the administration of tho railway

service of tho conntry, to effect tlie desired change, is to act in accord,

and by joint arrangenumt to fix upon some date when the new notation

may be bronglit into general use for railway pur})08e8. The Committee

therefore respectfully recommends that the (jnestion of change, togetlier

with evidence of the liarmony of opinion wliich prevails, bo brought

by this Society in a formal manner to the attention of the General Time

Convention and the Board of Kailway Presidents at their next periodical

meetings.

The advantages of the 24-hour notation are beginning to be recog-

nized in various branches of civil life. In hospitals, for example, to

l)revent mistakt s by nurses in tlie administration ijf medicine, in record-

ing temperaturcfti, and in other matters, the new system is being gradu-

ally introduced; also in weather taldes ami in the recording of meteoro-

logical readings; indeed in departments where simplicity of system and

accuracy is essential the new notation is being spontaneously bronght

into use in many quarters. For two or three years back the Canadian

Almanac has abandoned the old notation and snbstitnted'tlie new. It

is in connection witli raihvay service, however, that the general intro-

duction of the 24-hour notation may mainly be looked for, and the Com-

mittee cannot doubt that, thus brought into use, the intelligence of the

community will Avelcome the change; the ready acceptance of "Standard

Time! " by the general public throughout tho United States and Canada,

directly on its adoption by the railway authorities, seven years ago, may

be instanced. Although it canuotbe expected that tho 24-hoiir notation

will so speedily come into common use, there are grounds for tho belief

that eventually it will prevail and become universal.

Tho Committee has the satisfaction to report that a communication

baa been received from the Director-General of llailways iu India,
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